
Mandatory Breaks and Rest Periods
​(Comments Due 1.20.2023)

In 2020 and 2021, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy issued workload surveys to Ohio
licensed pharmacists. These surveys formed the basis for the creation of the Board’s
Pharmacist Workload Advisory Committee (PWAC).
 
The PWAC began meeting in October 2021 to review the survey data and present a menu of
options for consideration by the Board.
 
As a result of the work of the Committee and feedback from the pharmacist community, the
Board is proposing a rule to allow for mandatory breaks and rest periods for pharmacy
personnel. The rule text can be accessed by visiting: www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/breaks.
 
Comments on the proposed rule are due by close of business on January 20, 2023.
 
Comments must be submitted electronically using the following link:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/comments.

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.
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